
March 26, 2004

Mr. Chris Glenister
The Greenspan Group
400 Oyster Point Blvd
#519
South San Francisco, CA 94080

Dear Chris,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your help with my insurance claim
with Hartford Insurance. Your firm did a great job negotiating Athan Corporations loss
of income suffered from water damage caused by flooding. With you and your company
handling my loss of income claim I was able to concentrate on restoring my business to
its original, working condition. Using your company also allowed me to obtain the full
amount of money that our company needed and deserved in order to get us up and
running again. I would not only use your services again but would also recommend you
to others who are in a similar situation.

Many Thanks,

George Athanasiou


